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AECEO EQUIVALENCY SERVICES 

Important Notice (March 17, 2010):  

As per legislation governing the newly established College of Early Childhood Educators the 
AECEO will hand over responsibility for the delivery of equivalency services in Ontario effective 
April 1, 2010 (Canadian Trained) and July 31, 2010 (Internationally Trained).   

Canadian Trained 
March 31, 2010 Last date of acceptance of Canadian trained applicants into the AECEO Equivalency 

process.  Applications must be received in our office(s) no later than Wednesday, March 31, 2010, 

5:00pm to be accepted.  All applications received after this date/time will be returned to the applicant 

and the AECEO Equivalency Process for Canadian Trained applicants will be closed.  

As of April 1, 2010, the College of Early Childhood Educators will directly handle applications from 

Canadian trained applicants who require an individual assessment of their educational credentials. 

Please contact the College of Early Childhood Educators (www.collegeofece.on.ca) for more information 

regarding this process.  

Internationally Trained 
July 30, 2010 Last date of acceptance of Internationally trained applicants into the AECEO Equivalency 

process.   Applications must be received in our office(s) no later than Friday, July 30, 2010 5:00pm. All 

applications received after this date/time will be returned to the applicant and the AECEO Equivalency 

Process for Internationally Trained applicants will be closed.  

As of July 31, 2010, the College of Early Childhood Educators will directly handle all applications from 

internationally trained applicants who require an individual assessment of their educational credentials. 

Please contact the College of Early Childhood Educators (www.collegeofece.on.ca) for more information 

regarding this process.  

The AECEO conducts only English language assessments. For French language applicants, please 

contact the College of Early Childhood Educators for more information.  

Please Note:  AECEO Letter of Equivalency certificates or Recognition of Equivalency certificates issued 

prior to February 23, 2014 will continue to be accepted by the College of Early Childhood Educators as 

meeting the educational qualification component of the application process for membership in the 

College of Early Childhood Educators.    
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